
 

 

Got questions about life? 

I believe that everyone should have the chance to explore the 

Christian faith, ask questions and share their point of view in a 

relaxed and welcoming way.  

So, I want to invite you to come and explore life, faith and 

meaning on the Alpha Course which St Philip’s Church will be 

running. 

 When: Tuesday Afternoons- 24th April to 17th July 2018 

(Excluding school holidays) 

Time: 2:00pm – 3:00pm (Just before school pick up) 

Where: St Philip’s School (Meet at reception) 

All are welcome to come no matter your perspectives and there 

will be Tea and coffee available.  

To register or for more details contact Pete on 07950 878767 or 

pete@westwarringtonchurch.uk 

I look forward to journeying through the course together 

Rev Pete 
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